March 8, 2016


Northbay Water Utility
1162 NW State Ave
Chehalis, WA  98532

Dear Mr. Heywood.
We have been advised from the Lewis County Public Health & Social Services the change in status of the Alta Vista Water System #11 from a group B to Group A Transient Non-Community (TNC). This is the water system that serves you and your neighbors.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lewis County Health has established the reason for this change is due to your lot, at 145 Scenic Lane, potentially being able to accommodate more than “25 or more people per day for at least 60 days per year”  quoted by Lewis County Health.  
The difference in monitoring and operations for a Group A - TNC is significantly more involved and therefore costs more to operate.  Because your lot has been established as the sole reason for this change we propose the attached contract to cover the increased costs of operation. 
	We have been in contact with Jim Ward of the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, and we are within our rights to provide and contract for these extra charges.  If a resolution is not agreed upon, we believe we will have grounds for disconnection of your service.
Please see the attached schedule of requirements and the attached contract.  If you have any questions, please give us a call and we can work together to find a solution. 

Sincerely,

Laura Moerke Jones, President
Northbay Water Utility Corporation
360-748-3805
lmoerke@moerkeandsons.com 

